Town of Farmington

Notice of Public Hearing

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Town of Farmington Board of Appeals will
conduct a hearing on the application for appeal filed by Mike Dickman. The hearing will
be held at 5:30 PM Monday November 4, 2024 at the applicants property located at
7711 Woodland Lane West Bend, Wi. 53090 in the Town of Farmington.

The applicants property is located PT of SESW CSM925 DOC15919877

The appeal is to seek a variance from the requirements of the Zoning Ordinance and if
granted will allow the applicant to place an addition on his current building making it
larger than allowed by ordinance.

All interested persons wishing to comment on the appeal should appear at the hearing.
Publish October 17, 2024 and October 24, 2024

Notice sent to Property Owners within 200 feet of the above property.

Walter Rassel Zoning Administrator



